
 

Christmas Eve party 

Our Polish school tradition is Christmas Eve meetings. For many years, in the last week before 

Christmas, we used to meet at a common table to celebrate Christmas together. We invited guests 

from different countries, volunteers from Europe and other countries to our meetings. Last year, the 

pandemic kept us from meeting, we all had a lockdown. This time, although in a small group, we 

managed to meet and, together with Maria Milan and Laura, share a wafer, sing Christmas carols, give 

some Christmas presents and taste Christmas dishes. Our volunteers prepared presentations for us 

and told us about Christmas customs in their countries. It was very tasty and joyful time ☺ 

 

 

Laura : 

Christmas traditions in Germany → KLIK 

Milan: 

Christmas traditions in Czechia → KLIK 

Maria: 

Christmas traditions in Spain → KLIK 
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